
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 

 

 The Planning Commission of the City of Mascoutah will conduct a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, March 21
st
, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, #3 West Main 

Street, Mascoutah, IL  62258. 

  

 

 

The purpose of the hearing is for: 
 

 

-Planning Commission review of a Site Plan for a building expansion located at 602 W. Main St.  

 

-Planning Commission review of a rezoning request for 602 W. Main.  

 

-Parcel #’s 10310134009, 10310134013, & 10310134014  

 

 

Anyone interested in this subject may appear and be heard for or against.  Questions or requests for 

further details can be directed to the City Manager’s Office, (618) 566-2964, ext. 121.  Comments in 

writing may be forwarded to the City Manager’s Office, #3 West Main St., Mascoutah, IL 62258. 

 

A regular meeting of the Planning Commission will follow this hearing for action on this request. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

Ken Zacharski, Chairman 
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